
 

Sept 3, 2014 
 

Note to File 
 
EA1213-02 
Mackenzie Valley Highway Project, Department of Transportation 
 
 
To distribution list: 
 
Re:   Revised Project Description 

Instruction to the Developer on the Terms of Reference and 
Notice to Parties on next steps 

 
 
The Review Board received a revised project description for the Mackenzie Valley Highway Project on 
Sept 9, 2014.  The revised project description is for an all-weather highway from Wrigley to Norman 
Wells.   
 
The original project description was for an all-weather highway from Wrigley to the Dempster 
highway near Inuvik.   Based on this application the Review Board conducted scoping sessions and 
issued a Terms of Reference (TOR).  Because the project description has now changed the existing TOR 
may request information that is no longer applicable to the revised project description.   
 
Instructions to the Developer 
The Review Board requests that the Developer review the existing TOR for the Mackenzie Valley 
Highway project (PR#50) for conformity with the revised project description.  A Word copy of the TOR 
will be provided and it is requested that any edits are made in track changes mode. 
 
Please submit your edits on the TOR by Sept 19, 2014.  
 
Notice to Parties 
Once the Review Board receives the Developer’s edits to the TOR they will be sent out for review by 
Parties.   
 
The Review Board will consider and edits from Developer and comments from Parties when issuing 
the new Terms of Reference. 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact: 
 
Simon Toogood 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7053 
stoogood@reviewboard.ca 
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